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Junior High fall seasons have officially come to a close.  Our baseball and softball teams did not 
advance in the post season but both coaches saw improvement throughout the season and are 
looking forward to next year.  We had very young teams this year, but playing together earlier 
will help them in the future seasons. 

JH XC ran a very wet and chilly conference race back on September 27 but our boys brought 
home the Conference Champion Title in the small division!  Landon Wise came in second place 
and Chris Blevins came in third place.  Their season came to an end at regionals in DuQuoin on 
Oct. 5. 

High School seasons are moving to postseason in the next couple of weeks.  Our 5-3 football 
team faces Nashville this Friday.  A win will secure a playoff position.  If we do not win, we still 
have a chance at a playoff spot based on playoff points.  We will all be waiting anxiously to see 
what happens in the next few days. 

High School volleyball continues their regular season play this week with their last conference 
game at Steeleville on Wednesday.  The girls earned another win against Cahokia last night.  
They are currently 5-19 on the season and 2-7 in the conference.  They will play Patoka in the 
first round of regional play on Tuesday, Oct. 29 at Metro East Lutheran. 

Lastly, our high school XC team ran in their conference meet on Oct. 19.  Congratulations to 
Tania Rivas and Carter Lumpkins on earning a spot on the All-Conference Team in the 
Kaskaskia Division.  Our teams will compete in the regional race at Wesclin on Saturday, Oct. 
26. 

 


